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Good morning,

I'm excited about the upcoming vote to increase the maximum number of units to four. In light
of the rising cost of living and rentals, this change can make housing more affordable for our
community and provide a favorable opportunity for investors.

I'm optimistic that this vote will pass, and I'm eager to serve as a delegate if needed.

Best regards,

Derek Castro

Regards,

DEREK
DILOHETO TEAM CASTRO

Sales Representative
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